
Dear North Dakota House Agriculture Committee,

I am writing to provide public input on SCR 4014.

I am in support of preserving the wild horse herd in Teddy Roosevelt National
Park. I do not consider them livestock and that wording should not apply to wild animals.

I sincerely hope your decision is to allow this herd of horses to stay on the land they belong on.
Although I live in California, this matter is very close to my  heart as an avid horse lover who
wants the best for all horses.

Thank you very much,
Ivy Miller-Jacobs
406 370 6925
ivyamiller@gmail.com


